
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  3/25/2025 

 

Title: Village Manager Report. 

 

Issue: None  

 

Background and Additional Information: 
1. Attached to this report is the listing of status of current projects for 2025. This report 

will be provided monthly to keep the board informed.  

 

Speed Limits in Village 

2. Attached to this report is information from the existing speed reader board signs on 

post around the Village.  This information has been shared with the Calumet County 

Sheriff’s Office and the development of benchmarking to lower the number of 

speeders outside the current speed limit is being developed. 

 

3. Also attached a map and key showing the location of the current speed limit signs. 

 

4. Over the course of the next month, the Village Manager will be working to purchase 

and deploy two more speed signs to be installed on Lake Park Road between 

Manitowoc and Midway and Manitowoc Road between Coop and Lake Park.  

Information will continue to be provided to the board from the existing signs and the 

new ones to be installed.  

 

5. The Village Manager is working with McMahon to do some cost estimating for 

modifications in the future to Village Hall to expand office space. 

 

6. The Village of Harrison and Village of Sherwood submitted a grant to the 

Department of Revenue Innovation Grant program to study sharing in services for 

Information Technology and Building Inspection Services.  Sherwood received the 

grant (see attachment).  More information to follow.  

   

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

 



Attachments: 

 

      Current status of the Village projects 

 

      Speed Board Reports/Map/ and Legend 

 

      Grant Announcement 

                                                              


